
VOTE! ELECTION DAY IS NEAR
California Moves Up  
2020 Primary Election  
to March 3, 2020 and  
Announces New Voting 
Centers

GET COUNTED! CENSUS 2020 REAL ID: IT’S EASY!

For A Better San Gabriel Maintain. Invest. Protect.

T
his new year brings new changes to 
when and how we vote. In previous 
election cycles, the California Primary 

Election would take place in the month of June. 
It is important to note that the California 2020 
Primary Election is scheduled for March 3, 
2020 to coincide with the City's general 
municipal election.  
 
This change took place in 2017 when then 
Governor Jerry Brown signed a bill into law 
moving our primary election three months 
ahead, consolidating Federal, State and Local 
elections under one election ballot. 
 

NEW VOTING SYSTEM. Additionally, the Los 
Angeles County Registrar/ Recorder’s Office—
who is the administrative government agency 
that handles our elections—is rolling out a new 
voting system, changing the way we vote.  
 
The County will be switching to a new 
electronic system that will make voting 
available ten days before Election Day. The 
new ballot will use a touchscreen device and 
keypad to make voting faster and more 
accessible with different language options. In 
addition, new voting centers will appear in Los 
Angeles County.  
 

NEW VOTING CENTERS. You will now be able 
to select a voting center that’s most 
convenient for you. For San Gabriel and the 
upcoming March 3, 2020 election, you may 
find voting centers at: 
 
 • San Gabriel Community Center Dance Room 
250 South Mission Dr., San Gabriel, CA 91776 
• San Gabriel Library meeting room 
500 So. Del Mar Ave., San Gabriel, CA 91776 
• Dewey Elementary School Library 
525 Dewey Ave., San Gabriel, CA 91776 
 • Hope Christian Fellowship Lobby 
6116 N. San Gabriel Bl., San Gabriel, CA 9177

T
he prosperity of San Gabriel 
and our region depends upon 
the quality of the information 

collected by the Census Bureau 
about our population and 
infrastructure. Census data guides a 
wide range of decisions made in the 

public and private sectors that affect the lives of all Americans.  
The data is used to ensure the effective allocation of billions of dollars 
in Federal, State and Local funding. Local and State officials rely upon 
Census data to show where new schools, roads, and other public 
facilities should be built, just as businesses look to the Census to help 
them determine where the necessary workforce or consumer base 
exists to support production and sales facilities. Make sure you fill out 
your 2020 Census form. Please visit Census.gov to learn more. 

I
f you are 
planning on 
traveling within 

the continental 
United States, you 
will need to travel 
with a REAL ID to 
board your flight.  
 
Deadline is October 1, 2020. Make getting a REAL ID your New Year’s 
resolution! Visit RealID.dmv.ca.gov to start the application process. 

MEASURESG-BULLETIN-ver7.qxp_Layout 1  2/13/20  1:02 PM  Page 1



VOTE! MEASURE SG

San Gabriel Community Bulletin

Measure SG is a San Gabriel ballot initiative for a sales-tax increase  
to fund public infrastructure and  
public safety services.   

 
 
San Gabriel’s City Council recognizes     
a pressing need to maintain and  
enhance public safety services  
and to invest in the  
City’s infrastructure.  
 
To address these needs,  
the City Council has voted  
to place a 0.75% sales tax 
measure on the  
March 3, 2020 ballot.   
 
The measure is 
anticipated to raise  
$3 million per year  
for the City’s General Fund, 
allowing the City to continue 
to provide vital services to its 
residents. 
 
Be informed. To learn more   
about Measure SG.   
Visit MeasureSG.com  

It’s Important for our Community to Count and Vote

SG COMMUNITY

CORNER

We invite you to attend the following 
community meetings: 
  
    •   February 20, 2020  
           at 6:30 p.m. 
           McKinley Elementary School  
           1425 Manley Drive  
           San Gabriel, CA 91776  
 
    •   February 25, 2020  
           at 6:00 p.m. 
           Mission Playhouse 
           320 South Mission Drive 
           San Gabriel, CA 91776 
 
This is your chance to ask questions 
 about the March 3, 2020 ballot  
initiative. 
 
Translation services will be available in 
Spanish and Chinese.

Do you have questions or 
want to learn more about 

Measure SG?

Measure SG is a 3/4% 
proposed increase to 
the Local Sales Tax.  
It’s an investment  
in our city.

The 3/4% sales tax  
is anticipated to raise 
 $3 million new dollars 
for San Gabriel 
services. That’s less 
than a penny on every 
dollar spent; or just  
3 cents more for  
your cup of coffee.

The money will go directly to 
the City of San Gabriel for 911 
emergency response services, 
public safety, parks and free-
after school programs as well 
as improvements to roads and 
local infrastructure.
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